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08 27 2014
Goose Rocks & Colony Beach Water Status

August 27, 2014

The laboratory results are in for August 26, 2014.
All water samples from the test sites at Colony Beach and Goose Rocks Beach are
within the acceptable range for water contact.

The town of Kennebunkport participates in the Healthy Maine Beaches
Program, which is a cooperative partnership to test the water quality of Maine
beaches. Volunteers take tests once each week. If tests identify elevated bacteria
levels of over 104, the public is notified to avoid water contact. A repeat test is then
conducted as soon as possible.

Colony Beach: 30

Goose Rocks Beach

Mouth of the little River: 63
Public Access at Broadway: 5
Norwood Access: 41

Mouth of Batson/Smith Rivers: 5

Boaters// K’Port is a NO DISCHARGE ZONE. Please use and encourage your
boating friends to use the FREE pump-out in the Kennebunk
Testing is complete for the 2014 season.
Judy Barrett

Kennebunkport’s Healthy Maine Beach Program Manager



